From:

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Redundancy
Date: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 8:44:28 AM

Good morning,

I would like to bring up the issue of the redundancy of having a notary seal (all
embossers are now expired) with an expiration date and then also having to hand
write our notary expiration on the notary block. This is redundant and adds more
bulk to the existing notary blocks. It also leaves opportunity for error. On several
occasions, I have made the mistake of writing the current year, or even full
current date on that handwritten expiration line and having to recreate the
document.

Removing the requirement to have the redundant handwritten expiration line
would be helpful and prevent errors in the notary block. Thank you for
considering this.

Sincerely,

Deanna Dern, Legal Assistant

Wallace & Kling, P.C.

425 West Mulberry Street, Suite 107

Fort Collins, CO 80521

970-221-5602

Staffed office hours:

Monday: 9:00 a.m. to noon

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
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of the designated recipient(s) named above. This message may be an attorney-client
communication, and as such is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that you have received this document in error, and that any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone
and/or return of this message. Thank you.





